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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Thursday, March 21, 2024

THE SEVENTEENTH LEGISLATIVE DAY

HR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA, That immediately upon the adoption of
this resolution, the following business, in the order set
forth below, shall be the special and paramount order of
business for the seventeenth legislative day taking precedence
over the regular order of business or any pending or
unfinished business.

Senator Coleman / Representative Matt Simpson

SB18 
Commencement of actions, Scouts' Honor Bill, exception to
statute of limitations for sex offense against minor, provided
in actions against a bankruptcy estate

Representative Shaver: 

HB309 
State employees, eight weeks paid parental leave provided for,
State Personnel Department required to adopt rules

Representatives Sorrells, Shaw, Underwood, Marques, Oliver,
Lipscomb, Rehm, Whitt, Lee, Clouse, Paramore, Crawford, Smith,
Brown, Brinyark, Hulsey, Reynolds, Pettus, Blackshear, Bolton,
Starnes, Stubbs, Fincher and Stadthagen: 

HB233 
Motor vehicles; off-road vehicles, certificate of title
required
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required

Representative Faulkner: 

HB204 
Birmingham Host Committee 2025 World Police and Fire Games tax
exemptions

Representatives Moore and Lipscomb: 

HB267 
To provide further for the practice of landscape architecture

Representatives Chestnut, Almond, Tillman, Gray, Robbins,
Daniels, Shaw and Pringle: 

HB172 
Crimes & offenses, provides criminal & civil penalties for
distribution of materially deceptive media intended to
influence an election

Representative Ellis: 

HB256 
Law enforcement, further provides for reimbursement for
transporting for extradition

Representatives Clouse and Reynolds: 

HB201 
RSA, procedure established for funding benefit increases of
ERS and TRS retirees
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Senator Weaver / Representative Collins

SB25 
Board of Nursing, authorized by rule to clarify scope of
practice of certified nursing support technicians,
disciplinary actions clarified

Representative Hill: 

HB34 
Judicial compensation; uniform pay plan for justices & judges
revised

Representative Brown: 

HB198 
Building codes; Alabama Home Builders Licensure Board; Alabama
Residential Building Code, authorized to be established

Representatives Ellis, Collins and Brown: 

HB220 
Taxation; creates Tourism Tax Protection Act

Representative Kiel: 

HB212 
Retirement benefits, revise circumstances when an individual's
pension, annuity, or retirement allowance benefits are subject
to certain recovery actions

Representative DuBose: 

HB102 
Child labor, to eliminate the eligibility to work form.
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Representative Brown: 

HB8 
Property insurance,  policy cancellation, nonrenewal,
reduction of coverage, insurers required to provide prior
written notice, circumstances under which policy cancellation,
nonrenewal or coverage restriction by insurer deemed
ineffective.

Representatives Bedsole, Shirey, Rigsby, Wood and Rafferty: 

HB234 
Board of Nursing, membership revised to include a certified
registered nurse anesthetist

Representative Hill: 

HB166 
Legislature; authority to set and alter compensation of county
officers established

Senator Allen / Representative Faulkner

SB50 
Appliances, prohibits a governmental entity from restricting
acquisition of appliances based solely on the type of energy
used
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